Transport & Regeneration in Roehampton: Roundtable follow up 9 June 2021

This paper sets out a proposed follow up actions following the roundtable on transport and regeneration in Roehampton on 29 March 2021.

Roundtable Event

The event was chaired by Professor Jean-Noël Ezingeard and with a panel consisting of:

- Fleur Anderson (MP, Putney)
- Kathy Johnson (Deacon and Vice-Chair of Roehampton Partnership)
- Professor Molly Scott Cato (Roehampton Business School)
- Caroline Russell (Member of the London Assembly, Green Party)

The YouTube recording has had more than 450 views to date.

Actions

At the end of the discussion, each member of the panel was asked to identify actions that should – in their view – be considered for implementation. By the nature of the panellists and the discussion, these were varied in their focus and feasibility, but are capture as stated in the meeting in the table below.

Proposed Action		Comment
1.	Invite TFL to Roehampton Partnership meeting	Complete – James Pickard (Community Partnerships Specialist for TLF) is attending
2.	Set up a fully accessible 'hopper' bus that picks people up from their doors and drops them off exactly where they need to go.	Fleur Anderson is following up with Heidi Alexander
3.	Develop a proposal for being able to catch a bus and take your bike on it	Fleur Anderson is following up with Heidi Alexander
4.	Develop a proposal for smart road charging	Related to 5. Caroline Russel has been asking London Mayor for this since 2017. It has not been tried in the UK yet - Sweden tried it for the first time recently. https://www.onlondon.co.uk/caroline-russell-london-needs-smart-road-pricing-now/
5.	Extend the ulta-low emissions zone to Roehampton	Related to 4

Proposed Action		Comment
6.	Develop a proposal for a safe, high quality cycle lane on Roehampton Lane	Relates to 7
7.	Develop a proposal for a network of cycle routes linking Barnes, Putney, Roehampton and Kingston	Relates to 6
8.	Start a community car club	We would need to make a proposal to Heidi Alexander
9.	Develop more safe cycle parking spots in Roehampton	Claire Gilbert submitted a petition to WBC for more cycle hangars last year and some of them are due to come online. It would be good to promote that. Fleur is also working on this in the wider constituency. A problem here is lack of confidence due to break ins.
10	Present our Roehampton Partnership on transport to the new developer (when appointed) and the Council's regeneration team	
11	. Write letters to Minister / TFL / Mayor re Roehampton Partnership view on Hammersmith Bridge	

Proposed Next steps

- Prioritise and shorten the list into those we wish to take forward through Roehampton Partnership
- Allocate lead person to each action and a timescale
- Identify which actions TFL is able to support
- Invite TFL / James to a future RP meeting to track follow up